
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Date: Friday, 17 July 2020 
To: Wallsend Touch Association 

From: Rob Pidgeon, State Participation Manager 
David Stone,  Membership Services Coordinator 

Subject: Return to Touch Football – Covid Safety Plan Approval 

NSWTA is in receipt of Wallsend Touch Associations Return to Touch Football Safety Plan;  

 

Version:   4 Date Received NSWTA: 17 July 2020 

 

Thank you for submitting the plan, we have recorded your clubs’ Safety Coordinator details and will 
advise of any updates.  

Return to train and return to play activities must be in accordance with the relevant protocols put in 
place by the sport to ensure the provision of COVIDSafe environments including the updates as per 
Dr Kerry Chaant PSM update 16 July.  

• Ensure processes are in place to exclude participants (including spectators and officials) if 
they have visited Victoria in the 14 days prior. 

• Ensure processes are in place to exclude participants (including spectators and officials) if 
they have attended any of the reported case locations listed on the NSW Health website 
https://www.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/latest-news-and-updates 

• Take all reasonable steps to minimise the number of spectators attending community sport 
events. 

• If sufficient numbers to field teams cannot be achieved, prioritise delaying the event rather 
than the substituting with people from other teams or from the community. 

 

Best wishes and stay safe. 
 

 
 
Rob Pidgeon 
State Participation Manager 

https://www.nsw.gov.au/covid-19/latest-news-and-updates

